## General

To receive and consider a proposal regarding Relief in Need Charity:

At a Full Council meeting held on the 10<sup>th</sup> and 17<sup>th</sup> March, the following decision was made under Item 6.5:

It was agreed to keep the 'status quo' and stay with the Council's previous decision of handing over on the 31<sup>st</sup> March 2021 with the Town Clerk resigning as Charity Correspondent at that point, but assisting in the smooth transition.

Proposal: That Swaffham Town Council delegate a committee to execute this transition and take authority on behalf of STC for the following, but not limited to, priority actions:

- Preparing an updated Investment Policy
- Selecting and appointing Investment Advisors
- Preparing and registering with the Charity Commissioners a modernised
  Scheme, which will include the fact that STC is no longer a Trustee.

The committee members proposed are:

Cllr Paul Darby, (Chair of Relief in Need); Cllr Jill Skinner (Vice Chair of Relief in Need); Cllr Judy Anscombe (Town Mayor & Ex Officio Relief in Need)